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I want to thank all the parents both in-person learning and virtual learning for your patience 

and understanding during this difficult time.  I pray we will see an end to this virus and can go 

back to some kind of normal living shortly. 

 

With Thanksgiving just around the corner, please remember that any person your child may 

be in contact with that is outside your family circle could expose your child to Covid.  It is 

disheartening the number of positive cases in Wisconsin.  If you are going to travel to 

another state or if you are going to have out of town visitors for the holiday, your child will 

be required quarantine for 10 days before he/she can return to school. 

 

 

Starting November 16th we will be changing the door for drop off in the morning to the glass 

doors on 55th street otherwise known as the “Mary Doors”.  Our thermometers do not work in 

the cold.  Students will be asked to step inside, please do not drive off until you are given the 

OK from staff. 

 

Also, all students in the building should have a water bottle.  The water fountains have 

been turned off but we do have water filling stations for water bottles. 

 

For up to date information, make sure to check our school website at 

www.blessedsaviorschool.org or our Facebook page.  

 

Mark your Calendar 

 November 18th    1:30 dismissal Teacher In-Service 

November 25th to 29th   No school Thanksgiving vacation 
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